
               

  

 Hello
 everyone th

e whisp
erer is

 carry
ing on and in

 th
is i

ssu
e you could 

read all s
orts

 of excitin
g news th

at is
 not b

orin
g! I’

m su
re you are all 

looking fo
rw

ard to
 your su

mmer h
olid

ay but fo
r a

 m
oment could you 

read th
is a

rtic
le and enjoy. T

here will 
be th

e fru
it a

nd sp
ort o

f th
e 

month also
 lots o

f fu
n news fo

r a
ll y

ears R
 to

 6.    
   

On the 13th and 14th of 
July we did a successful 
play called Shakespeare 
Rocks with our amazing 
main character, Harrison, 
playing William 
Shakespeare, with his wife 
Anne Hathaway, played by 
Hannah. 
 

As you may know Oliver in 
Year 6 created the 
AMAZING Whisperer, 
which we all know and 
love, and he and Mrs 
Saville recruited pupils from 
Year 5 who are now the 
new team: Team Captain 
Jemima, Vice-Captain 
Lucy, Editor Darcey, 
Journalist Rose, Journalist 
2 Lorelei and Journalist 
Poppy L. 

 

The school pupils are very 
excited to be going to our new 
classes in September. I’m sure 
everyone will be shining brightly 
at all times. Each teacher has 
some fun, some learning and 
some great activities for us all! 
Soon everyone will get into the 
swing of being back to school. 
There will be Maths, English, 
our new and exciting topic, 
Computing, Art and lots of other 
exciting things. All over school 
things have been happening 
like plays, new Whisperer 
members, sports week and 
much more.   
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Pomegranate is a great fruit full of nutrition 
so that is why it is the fruit of the month. 
Pomegranate seeds are delicious too. 

 On the 16th July nearly 

everyone took part in AK’s 

got talent. Everyone did 

things from Guitar to singing 

Let It Go. Everybody really 

enjoyed it and we can’t wait 

for the next one at 

Christmas. 

Our Amazing banners. 
We have been working incredibly hard on some banners for 
our 4 core Christian values, to hang up in the school hall. All 
the classes have a different topic to design on a sheet of 
paper. One person from each class will get the exciting 
opportunity to make theirs come to life. The whole school will 
be sewing in September! Good luck!!! 

Sport of the week 
 is surfing because it is 
fun in the sun. Most 
people are going on 
holiday so if you are go 
surfing we promise it 
will be great.            Be 

safe in the sea! 

 

This picture is an amazing and funny picture. 
Hope you enjoy! 

AK at the Air Tattoo 
On Friday the 17th July, two 

boys from year5 (George and 
Andrew),went to represent the 

school at the air tattoo 
competition. They came 3rd 

out of 20 other schools! Well 
done!  


